Truro Commission on Disabilities -- Minutes of 1-12-18 meeting

Present: Susan Howe, Mary Abt, Hannah King, Maureen Burgess The meeting came to order at 3:15 PM and was adjourned at 4:00 PM.

· Snow's Park aka Town Green update

The group discussed the latest update by Scott at Augustus Construction, who informed us that the construction company is still working to create a proposal for the Truro Conservation Commission. Due to the group's expectation that this will not be resolved in time to make Snow's Park accessible in time for the 2018 season, the group asked Maureen Burgess to bring our concerns to the Board of Selectmen.

Puma Park Enhancement Project

The playground issue is being addressed at the staff level, with Kelly Clark Sullivan, Damien Clements, and Jarod Cabral working on the project.

The group also discussed the idea of changing the group's meeting day, but those present did not have the flexibility to make a change. We decided to continue holding our meetings on the second Friday of each month at 3 PM at the COA.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Howe Chairperson

Truro Commission on Disabilities

Jusan House

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector
FEB 12 2018
Received TOWN OF TRURO